Beta Club

Students who have excelled scholastically are provided an opportunity to develop
and to be of service to the school. Again, this year the local chapter of the Beta Club
coordinated the “Send a Mouse to College™ project at the school to raise money for
the American Cancer Society. Six classes received certificates for 100% participation.

During a special assembly in April eight new members were inducted into the
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